
Dear colleagues,

As of 2022, our journal Retina Vitreus has completed its 28th publication  
year and stepped into the 29th year. On this occasion, I would like to 
express our sincere gratitude to the people and foundations who had 
great contributions to the continuation of our journal, especially to our 
readers.

Dear colleagues,

Considering the changing conditions and the improving technologies, 
we have revised our journal by making it online and open to everyone on 
internet as of  2020. That will be also same for 2023 and the following 
years. All of our efforts aim to make our journal available to a mach 
wider audience and make it more useful to you.

We have been maintaining our works than include diffi culties and 
endeavour with it for 29 years. We would like you to know that we 
prefer the articles to be written in English and those articles will 
have a priority for publication. Articles in Turkish will be translated 
by professifonal medical translation offi ces and will continue to be 
published.

All of our efforts are to serve for Turkish ophthalmology and to 
contribute to you authors and readers of ours. You can have access to 
our journal via and gazigozvakfi @gmail.com.

From now on, as always, we await your valuable contributions and 
hereby I express love and respect to all of you and wish you a healthy 
day.

Yours truly

Editor of Retina Vitreous 

Prof.Dr. Berati Hasanreisoglu

Editor




